SEDGWICK COUNTY, KANSAS



BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

DAVID T. DENNIS
CHAIRMAN
THIRD DISTRICT

DAVE UNRUH CHAIR PRO TEM FIRST DISTRICT MICHAEL O'DONNELL, II
COMMISSIONER
SECOND DISTRICT

RICHARD RANZAU

COMMISSIONER

FOURTH DISTRICT

JIM HOWELL COMMISSIONER FIFTH DISTRICT

COUNTY COURTHOUSE • 525 NORTH MAIN • SUITE 320 • WICHITA, KANSAS 67203-3759 • TELEPHONE (316) 660-9300 • FAX (316) 383-8275

December 12, 2018

Mrs. Auro Roseberry & Co-Workers P.O Box 780008 MC K15-63 Wichita, KS 67278

Dear Mrs. Roseberry & Co-Workers:

On behalf of the Board of Sedgwick County Commissioners, thank you for your donation of \$210.00, to Sedgwick County COMCARE Community Crisis Center (CCC). The acknowledgement and acceptance of this gift was announced at today's Board of County Commission meeting, December 12, 2018.

This donation will support the ongoing efforts of the CCC to help people with mental health and substance abuse needs improve the quality of their lives. We appreciate your donation in support of this work.

Again, thank you for this contribution.

Sincerely,

David T. Dennis, Chairman Commission, Third District